TO:
Parish and Public Library Administrators

FROM:
Rebecca Hamilton, State Librarian

RE:
Administrative Librarians Conference

DATE:
April 21, 2006

State Library personnel cordially invite you to attend the 2006 Spring Administrative Librarians’ Conference on Monday, May 15th at the Louisiana State Museum across the street from the State Library (660 North Fourth Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802).

We are excited about this year’s program, which includes several timely and worthwhile presentations. Paulette Jackson from the Legislative Auditor’s Office is speaking on the Administrative Process of Adopting a Millage. Tina Mason, manager of Preservation Services at SOLINET, will help you write or revise your library’s disaster plan.

Among the enclosed items you will find a registration form. Please use it to notify us by Monday, May 8th whether you plan to attend. Note that you are welcome to bring other top administrative and management personnel. The $45 fee will cover a buffet luncheon and other refreshments. A list of menu choices is enclosed – when you fill out the registration form, please remember to include your choice for lunch.

Sleeping accommodations have not been arranged at any hotel. A list of suggested hotels with reservation information is included. 

We look forward to seeing you at spring conference!

